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School Council Food and Fitness

 Policy

St. John the Baptist V A School

Whole School Policy and Guidelines for Food and Fitness
Mission
We, as a School Council, want to encourage the children and staff of St. John’s School to be healthy and active in mind and body.
Who will be responsible for our policy?
School Council

Healthy School Coordinator

Head Teacher
Aim
We want a healthy, happy school where people eat healthily, are physically active and care for others.

How we will achieve this:
Through healthy school dinners, good packed lunches, healthy snacks, sport’s clubs, School Council initiatives, Friendly Faces, fundraising events and cooking club.

What we do on Food and Fitness in lesson time:
· We have exciting PE and games lessons

· We do lots about food in Design and Technology

· Foundation Children do lots of cookery in class

· We do baking

· We have talked about healthy teeth and diet in science

· We have a healthy eating week every other year

What you will see in our School Environment:

· Our playground has quiet areas and active areas

· We use the field during the summer months

· We have a netball court

· We have large playground equipment
· We have a garden where we grow vegetables

· Healthy posters are displayed around our school

· We have a healthy canteen
How we link with the community:
· We have football matches with other schools

· We take part in the Flintshire Youth Sports Festival each year

· We have coaches who come into school to train us in sports

· We have regular visits from our Police Liaison Officer

· Sometimes we visit local shops and stores

· We have lots of guests in school such as the local theatre, the vicar and a local artist

· We take part in church services
What we hope for in the future:
· A reward scheme for healthy snacks
· Information on packed lunches
· An area for reflection in both phases to encourage spirituality

How we will keep this policy in check:

The School Council would like to review the policy at the beginning of each academic year.
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